
Newcastle City Council Planning Department are currently considering an 
exciting new proposal for the redevelopment of the Pendower Hall site and its 
grounds on West Road;

The proposal aims are:

•	 To create an iconic venue for conferences, exhibitions and other events.

•	 To preserve and restore Pendower Hall

•	 To help Hadrian School to expand its pupil numbers by improving access 
to the school site, expanding the car parking facilities, and redesigning the 
surrounding gardens and landscape. 

You can find out more about the plans at :  

http://www.ethicalpartnership.co.uk/news/pendower/ 
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Hadrian School and Pendower Hall Drop In Event

Come along to learn more about                            
the proposals and have your say

Please join us for the Pendower Hall and Hadrian School drop 

in event on Wednesday 5th October between 4pm-8pm at: 
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Hadrian School, Bertram Crescent
Newcastle upon Tyne, NE15 6PY




